Virginia Base Monthly Meeting

The Virginia Base of USSVI held its monthly meeting at the American Legion Post, Midlothian,
VA on 5 June 2003.

18:30 — Happy Hours with 50/50 tickets
The meeting was called to order at 19:30 hours by Jack Winn. Pledge of Allegiance
Reading of our Creed Invocation — Chaplain Pat Rogers

Introductions — Members and Guests — Each member stated boats served, qualified on and
other duties served.

The minutes of the May meeting were read. Motion approved to accept as read.
Treasurer’s Report — read by Herby Ortiz — motion to approve as read.

Old Business — We are still trying to obtain a ships or suitable bell for the Virginia Base —
several members will look for same. One thought is the Museum of St. Mary’s, GA. Again, all
members are invited to the Picnic at Lake Gaston, August 2nd, and 3rd. Bring snacks and
sleeping bags.

New Business — The idea of a base Christmas party is being considered, one being, if possible
to be held at the Science Museum. — this will be looked into. One other idea expressed was we
should consider other ways for moneymaking projects so we may increase our treasury.

There were 11 signed members present.
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 21:30 hours.

Respectfully submitted, Bill Wellner



